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Next international Link-up

The "Link-Up" is the live streaming appointment of the communities of the Focolare Movement
in 180 countries, sharing news and experiences from around the world.

You are invited to join the international community at 7pm on Saturday 15th June 2024.

You can follow the Link-Up live here:
https://www.youtube.com/c/collegamentofocolare_official  or catch up later.
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